
Preconception Component of High-Risk Obstetrical Services 
 
Due to the length and complexity of the technical specifications for this measure, we are unable 
to post the file on the AHRQ Web site. You may access these specifications directly from the 
CAPQuaM Web site at http://www.capquam.org/. Please also send a message to the pqmp team 
at pqmp@ahrq.hhs.gov to let us know of your interest in this measure.     
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